Scholarship awarded

Tom Morris, son of Mr. and Mrs. Harold Morris, 225 E. 15th St. Dover, received

a \$500 scholarship and commemorative scroll at this week's Dover Education Assn. banquet and scholarship recognition night held in Plain and Fancy Restaurant at New Philadelphia.



Morris is a senior at Dover High and will attend Kenyon College at Gambier, O.

The award, which is given annually, was presented by Stu Ferbrache, president of the Dover Education Assn. Flo Toomey of the music department and Howard Lorsen of the science department, who are retiring, were honored at the banquet.